
Lion Zone, Region, & District Workshop  

for All Lions 
 

 

Last January 20th our district hosted a “Brown Bag” training opportunity. Although it was 

only 5o F, nineteen Lions and three instructors participated in a day of leadership learning. 

The consensus was that the training was valuable, but it was cold and had snowed the night 

before. With the encouragement of our 2024-2025 District Governor Susan Cox, we will 

hold a follow-up training on a warm Saturday, July 13th in the Myersville Fire Hall training 

room, 301 Main Street, Myersville, Maryland 21772. It will begin at 9:00 a.m. and last 

until 3:00 p.m. with no cost to you or your club.  

 

Lions from every level including club, zone, district and multiple district would benefit 

from attending. No prior or future commitment is required. The training is open to all Lions 

no matter their position. We have instructors trained by Lions International using curricula 

developed by the Leadership Development Department of our international organization.  

• We will review zone/region chairperson responsibilities as well as information about 

resources available to help support incoming zone chairpersons. 

• We will conduct an in-depth exploration of SMART Goal Setting and Action 

Planning. 

• We will focus on problem-solving. 

• We will review assessing club health. 

• We will hold a discussion of cabinet positions 

including Cabinet Secretary, Cabinet Treasurer, Vice 

District Governor, and District Governor. 

• We will discuss the roles of district coordinators. 

 

YOU should attend to better serve your club and your district. You should attend to learn 

the duties, roles, and responsibilities of cabinet officers and district coordinators. This 

training will help improve problem solving skills, goal making skills, and the ability to 

develop and use plans to achieve the actions your club needs. To be a better leader we all 

need training and experience. We can provide the first two, but we need YOU.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Leadership does require you to have the proper training and experience. Please join us on 

July 13, 2024. Please email join22wlions@gmail.com to secure your place in the class. 

mailto:join22wlions@gmail.com

